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Dates for your Diary 
This area will be significantly 
reduced as we are restricted with 
the type of events that can take 
place. 
 
Unfortunately, we won’t be having 
class assemblies for parents in 
school, as we cannot have 
audiences or joint performances. 
Similarly, our Stibbington 
Residential will not take place until 
spring. 
 
However, we will be looking at 
ways of enhancing the curriculum 
and sharing life in school with 
everyone at home. 
 
It’s possible, under current 
guidance, that day trips and 
curriculum visitors to school may 
take place; details would be 
shared about how these can take 
place safely prior to going ahead. 
 
W.B. 7th September 
Phases return to school. 

 Friday 11th September 
All children expected back in 
school. 

26th-30th October 
Half Term 

 
Thursday 17th December 
Last Day of Autumn Term 

 

Latest News:  
Monday 7th September 2020 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 
 
Robins   Skylarks                             
Wrens    Swallows                        
Puffins    Swifts                           
Cuckoos   Doves                                     
Nightingales  Owls                             
   Ravens                                

Welcome Back! 
 

By the end of this week, all 
of our children will be back; 
the first time since 20 March 
for many! This is a huge relief 
for all of us, despite the 
headaches that it may 
have caused in preparing. 
 Pretty soon, we will have a 
much better idea of how 
our systems are working and 
if anything can be 
changed. Huge thanks to 
everyone for your support 
and understanding as we try 
and find ways through this. 
Staffing 
Mrs. Wiles has now moved 
to the Trust central offices, 
based at Woodston and is 
full-time Chief Finance 
Officer. We are very 
pleased to welcome Sam 
Bottomley as our new Office 
Manager at Nene Valley! 

New Website 
Having delayed the launch 
of the new website to avoid 
confusing home learning 
arrangements, it is now up 
and running. Huge thanks to 
Mr. File for getting it ready, 
and staff for extra content. 
Please note that there may 
be minor areas that are out 
of sync with current interim 
arrangements, but none 
related to safety. 
Go to 
www.nenevalleyprimary.net  

ATTENDANCE 
2019-20 (4 Sept.-20 March) 
Robins 92.11% 
Wrens  98.38% 
Puffins   97.92% 
Cuckoos  96.91% 
Nightingales 96.99% 
Skylarks 97.63% 
Swallows 97.37% 
Swifts 97.76% 
Doves 97.92% 
Owls 97.11% 
Ravens 97.76% 
 

School 97.46% 
 

It had been looking 
great till lockdown! 

Reminders: 
• Children will need a school 

water bottle – please place 
orders with the school office. 
They may bring a bottle from 
home whilst they wait for the 
school bottle to arrive. 

• Even on a warm day please 
make sure your child has a 
school jumper/cardigan as 
classrooms must be ventilated. 
 

This box will return as it’s meant to be and we look forward to 
awarding our first Nene Valley Awards of the year!	


